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Happy Summer! 
     While summer officially  
began on June 21, for practical 
purposes, summer is half over...how can that 
possibly be?  With summer on the wane, the  
Foundation is in major event planning mode.   
 

Join us for our tenth(!) annual Golf Outing on 
August 16; detailed information in sidebar. 
 
Community Day returns to MMS on  
November 9.  We will again include a 5K Run, 
commemorative flag sale, and the opportunity 
to give the gift of life with your donation to 
the Central Pennsylvania Blood Bank! 
 

Wildcat Night on February 21, 2020 will move 
to Stock’s Manor; we’re certain you will enjoy 
this new venue.   
 
More information and details on how you can 
help as a participant, sponsor, and/or  
volunteer included in this newsletter.  Thank 
you for your support! 

Foundation News 

10th Annual Golf Outing 

August 16, 2019  

Range End Golf Club  

 

Presenting Sponsor  

 

 

 

 

Additional sponsorship and participation 

opportunities available! 

 

1 PM—Registration, Lunch, Range Opens  

2 PM—Shotgun Start, Best Ball 

7 PM—Dinner & Awards 

 

Register via this brochure   

call 717-691-4505 or email  

wildcatfoundation@mbgsd.org 

https://www.stocksmanor.com
http://www.wildcatfoundation.org/newsevents/calendar-2-2/
mailto:wildcatfoundat@mbgsd.org


Volunteers Appreciated, Welcomed, and Needed! 

 

For seven years, Rich Heeter (MASH, ‘79) served 
on the board of directors of the Wildcat  
Foundation; two of those years as Board  
President.  Rich “retired” this year, and at the  

Foundation’s June meeting, the Board recognized and thanked him for his many 
years of service. 
 

We also took that opportunity to welcome newly elected board member Jonathan 
Boles.  Jon (MASH ‘03) is the Assistant GM for the Harrisburg Senators and has 
been volunteering on Foundation committees for the past year. 
 

Newly elected board officers officially began their duties on the first of this month 
and include:  Ben Ried, President; Vice Presidents Greg Andersen (also secretary), 
Tracy Rohrbaugh-Besselman and Nathan McWilliams; Dale Flor, Treasurer; John 
Duggan, Immed. Past President. 

Volunteers are vital to our 

programs and projects.  If 

you are interested in serving 

on a planning or event     

committee (Golf Outing, Community Day and/

or Wildcat Night); have time and talent to 

share on our marketing committee and/or 

would like to learn more about Board service, 

please contact the Foundation office at 717-

691-4505 or wildcatfoundation@mbgsd.org or 

email our Board President, Ben Ried. 

 

         and  

 

The Foundation and District  
Office have relocated to 

  
600 South Norway Street, 2nd Flr. 

Mechanicsburg, PA  17055 
(Kindergarten Academy) 

mailto:wildcatfoundat@mbgsd.org
mailto:bried@eckertseamans.com

